
From: Jenna Merten
To: Janel Lemanske; Scott Post; Kris Palmer; Steven Braatz, Jr; Ann Marie Neff
Subject: RE: Claim - Tamara Supa
Date: Friday, March 09, 2018 9:00:39 AM

This was served by mail, so not a valid notice of claim at this time.  No need to introduce to CC.
 
Thanks,
Jenna
 

From: Janel Lemanske 
Sent: Friday, March 09, 2018 8:59 AM
To: Scott Post; Jenna Merten; Kris Palmer; Steven Braatz, Jr; Ann Marie Neff
Subject: Claim - Tamara Supa
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